
The CUNY LGBTQI+ Council is hosting a Student conference on Friday 4/1/22 at John 
Jay College.  In-person and virtual participation is free, as is breakfast and lunch.  The 
conference will allow students from all CUNY campuses to meet, network, develop 
organizing and leadership skills, and build community for advocacy, healing and 
socializing. 


